

Morecambe Bay Archers

Committee Meeting

3/12/18

Apologies Steph, David

Present Ian, Alyson, Helen, Jonathan , Kevin.

Welfare

Helen said that we could promote the club on Facebook, create a group, to get more information readily available, post scores etc.

Treasurer

All signatories are done. Jonathan suggested mobile banking to make collecting tournament entries easier. Is it possible to pay club bills electronically? Ian said he would investigate.

GDPR - we need to add a section to the membership form for permission to share personal details- new members need to fill in a new form . Archery GB have a document on details to include.

Equipment

David sent a message about extending the shed at Warton- more boards are needed for that, also a new padlock for it would be a good idea. A more varied range of target faces at Warton is needed.

Tournaments Jonathan said that competitions are doing well, with a summer shoot planned as well as the 13th Jan competition at Dallam. Help was needed for running the raffle, prizes and catering. Help setting up would also be appreciated. Medals were ordered for both occasions, and new trophies suggested too.

There being nothing else to discuss, the meeting was concluded with thanks to all concerned.

Date of next meeting Monday March 11th at 6pm at Helen's house.